
1st Jan , 22nd Jan, 
12th Feb, 4th 
March, 25th March

Farmhouse Mince with 
mashed potatoes and 
vegetables of the day

Chicken Curry old 
school style with 
yellow rice, naan 
bread and mango 

chutney 

Sausages in Yorkshire 
pudding with roasted 

potatoes and rich 
gravy

Pork noodles with 
vegetables 

Battered Fish with 
Chips and Peas

Croissants filled with 
roast vegetables and 

mozzarella with diced 
potatoes and 

vegetables 

Vegetable chilli with 
yellow rice and nachos

Cauliflower and 
broccoli bake served 

with roasted potatoes

Mediterranean 
Vegetables with sweet 

potato gratin, garlic 
bread and side salad

Cheese and Tomato 
Pizza with Chips

Cheese and Ham 
baguettes

Pizza baguette Pepperoni baguette Sausage Baguette

Tomato and Basil with 
Garlic Bread

Carbonara pasta with 
Garlic bread

Allergen free BBQ 
Pasta or BBQ pasta 

Macaroni Cheese with 
Garlic Bread

Chef Special See notice 

Lemon drizzle cake 
with custard 

Chocolate and cherry 
Sponge and custard

Apple and Blackberry 
cake with custard

Vanilla and Jam 
sponge with custard

Bakewell tart and 
custard 



8th Jan, 29th Jan, 
19th Feb, 
11th March

Pasta Bolognese with 
Garlic bread and 

vegetables of the day 

Chicken tikka curry with 
yellow rice, poppadum 

and mango chutney

Roast gammon served 
with Roasted potatoes 
and vegetables of the 

day and gravy

Chicken and Broccoli 
Lasagne with Garlic 

bread and salad 

 Harry Ramsdens 
Salmon and Sweet 
Potato Fish cakes 
served with Chips

Vegetable Curry 
served with Steamed 
rice, poppadum and 

mango chutney 

Vegetable burger in a 
bun served with diced 

potatoes

Vegetable and potato 
bake with vegetables of 

the day 

Vegetable scotch eggs 
served with diced 

potatoes and side salad 

Cheese and Tomato 
Pizza with Chips

Cheese and Ham 
baguette

Pizza baguette Pepperoni Pizza 
baguette

Sausage baguettes

Macaroni cheese with 
garlic bread

BBQ pasta with garlic 
bread

Tomato and Basil pasta 
with Garlic bread 

Pepperoni and Tomato 
pasta with Garlic bread 

Chef Special

See notice board

Banana and toffee 
cake and custard

Red velvet cake and 
custard

Cherry sponge and 
custard

Caramel and ginger 
sponge and custard

Strawberry sponge and 
custard



15th Jan, 5th Feb, 
26th Feb, 18th 
March

Salt and pepper beef 
burger in a bun potato 

wedges 

Creamy Cajun chicken 
pasta bake with garlic 

bread and salad 

Roast pork with apple 
sauce, stuffing, roasted 

potatoes and vegetables 
of the day

 

Homemade Sausage roll 
Served with diced 

potatoes

Battered fish with chips 
and peas 

Loaded Mexican chilli 
boats with cheese, sour 

cream, wedges 
vegetables  

Vegetable stew and 
herb dumplings with 

mashed potato

Onion Bahjee Bake with 
Dhal

Cheese and caramelized 
onion, loaded potato 
skins with vegetables 

and salad

Cheese and Tomato 
Pizza with Chips

Cheese and Ham 
baguette 

Pepperoni Baguette Pizza baguette Sausage baguette

Tomato and basil with 
garlic bread 

BBQ pasta with garlic 
bread 

Chicken pasta with 
garlic bread

Macaroni cheese with 
garlic bread

Chef Special

See notice board

Chocolate sponge and 
chocolate custard

Orange drizzle cake and 
custard

Treacle sponge and 
custard

Raspberry and white 
chocolate cake and 

custard 

Apple and cinnamon 
sponge and custard
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